Burning Permits

Permits are required for burn barrels and brush burning in the Town of Grant. Burning permits
are available from Joanne Kostlevy at Plain Sense Printing, W13747 County Road M, Caroline,
Wisconsin. For additional information contact Joanne at 715/754-2445.

Only the following items can be burned in barrels: leaves, plant clippings, paper, cardboard,
and clean untreated wood. However, clean paper and cardboard should be recycled rather than burned.
Prohibited materials include household garbage, wet food scraps, plastics, foam, synthetic materials,
treated/painted wood, asphalt, rubber and other man-made materials. Burning prohibited materials
releases harmful chemicals, such as dioxins, mercury, and lead into the air, soil and water of our
beautiful state. Please use burn barrels sparingly and do not burn prohibited materials. Thank you.

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources has additional information on open burning at
http://dnr.wi.gov/environmentprotect/ob/
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